五年级上册英语第一单元测试卷

姓名: ______ 班级: _____ 学号: _____

			听力部分(共30分	分)
-,	听录音,	选出你所听到的内]容。(共 10 小题;每小题	1分,满分10分。每小题读两遍))
()1. A.	beside	B. between	C. behind
()2. A.	forest	B. front	C. from
()3. A.	hand	B. hard	C. behind
()4. A.	cake	B. come	C. cup
()5. A.	fine	B. find	C. five
()6. A.	all right	B. just right	C. That's right.
()7. A.	cold soup	B. hot soup	C. nice soup
()8. A.	sofa	B. soft	C. soup
()9. A.	Sam is hungry.	B. Sam is tired.	C. Sam is afraid.
()10. A	. There's a book on	the chair. B. There	e's a cup on the table.
	C.	There's a doll on the	e bed.	
Ξ,	听录音,	选择合适的答句。	(共5小题;每小题1分,	满分5分。每小题读两遍)
()1. A.	OK.	B. I'm sorry to hear that.	C. Sorry.
()2. A.	There's a bed.	B. There's a fridge.	C. It's a table.
()3. A.	It's in the forest.	B. It's on the table.	C. It's in my bag.
()4. A.	Yes, I do.	B. No, I can't.	C. Yes, I am.
()5. A.	You can have some	rice. B. Here's a co	at for you.
(C. You ca	an drink some juice		
三、	听录音,	根据所听内容判断	听下列句子是否正确,正确 的	的用"T"表示,错误的用"F"表示。(共 5 /
题;	每小题 1	分,满分5分。短	豆文读两遍)	
()1. Jim	is in his bedroom.		
()2. There are three caps on the sofa.			
()3. The brown cap is just right.			
()4. There's a table in front of the sofa.			
()5. Und	der the table, there is	a football.	

四、听录音,填入所缺的!	单词。(共 10 个	~空格;每空 1分	、滿分 10 分。每小题	读三遍)
1. There is a big dog in	of me.	I'm	_•	
2. The girl is in the	She is	and	There is some _	on the table.
3. There is a river	the	·		
4. The girl is1	her brother and he	er		
	笔	试部分(共 70	分)	
一、根据所给单词划线部分	分的发音,将后	面的单词填写完	隆。(共 10 小题; 每기	、题 1 分,满分 10 分)
1. th <u>ere</u> th h	:	2. who sp	t	
3. <u>k</u> iteold do	tor	4. b <u>e</u> d m_ny	th_n	
5. r <u>oo</u> m r_ler m_	ve			
二、英汉互译。(共 10 小	、题;每小题1分	分, 共10分)		
1. 在他面前	:	2. 一张硬床		
3. 又累又渴		4. 太柔软		
5. 正好		6. have a cold_		
7. Help!		8. find their cous	in	
9. remember these words _	1	10. What a beauti	ful house!	-
三、单项选择。(共 10 小	、题;每小题1分	分, 共10分)		
()1. There	any juice in the f	fridge.		
A. are	B. is	5	C. isn't	
()2. —What's the mat	ter?—She	a headache.		
A. has	B. h	ave	C. is	
()3. Mike and I	in the forest	t.		
A. am	B. is	S	C. are	
()4. Mike and Helen o	an't find	_brother in the pa	ark.	
A. his	B. h	er	C. their	
()5. There'sur	nbrella behind the	e door.		
A. a	В. а	n	C. the	
()6 a lov	ely doll!			
A. How	B. V	Vhat	C. Why	
()7. My socks are too	small. Try	, please .		

A. these	B. this	C. it		
()8. There	some bread on the table.			
A. is	B. are	C. have		
()9. This soup is just	I can have i	it.		
A. hot	B. cold	C. right		
()10. Liu Tao sits	Mike and Yang	Ling.		
A. on	B. in	C. between		
四、用所给词的正确形式	戊填空。(共 10 个空格;	每空一词,每词1分,满分10分)		
1. There's an apple between	een the two	(mango)		
2(who) room	is it? It's(Su	Hai).		
3. —Can you draw	(they)? —Sure. It's	(difficult).		
4. There(be)son	ne water in the glass.			
5. There are two boys in	front of(she).			
6. My cousin cannot see	c(some) books	on the table.		
7. Where(be)n	ny trousers?(it's	s)under your schoolbag.		
五、根据首字母完成对话	舌。(共 5 个空格;每空·	一词,每词1分,满分5分)		
A: Helen, t a be	eautiful doll in your bedroo	om.		
B: R? W	_ is it?			
A: It's under your desk. Go and f it.				
B: All r				
六、根据所给情景,完成下列句子。(共 10 个空格;每空一词,每词 1 分,满分 10 分)				
1. 你想告诉杨玲,森林	里有一条河,你说:			
Yang Ling,	_a riverthe	·		
2. 妈妈让你过来喝汤,	但是汤太烫了,你会说:			
—and have	e some, dear			
—OK, Mum. Oh,	no! It's	·		
3. 你打开午餐盒发现,	里面没有水果沙拉,你会	说:		
I see	salad i	n the lunch box.		
ナ 阅读理解(サ10小	55. 気小師 1 公 灌公 1	0.45)		

A

bedrooms. The big one is for my father and my mother. The small one is for me. Near the big bedroom, there is a big sitting-room. Can you see the sofa in it? It's red. I like it. The kitchen and the study are not big but very nice. In the study, there's a computer(电脑) on the desk. There are a lot of books on the desk too. There isn't a garden(花园) in my house. But there are some tall trees and flowers behind the house. I like my house very much.

判断正(T)误(F)

- ()1. The new house is big but not nice.
- ()2. There's a kitchen near my bedroom.
- ()3. There's a red sofa in the sitting-room.
- ()4. We have a big kitchen in our house.
- ()5. There are some trees and flowers in the garden.

E

This is a picture of twins' house. The twins have a big apple tree near their house. A table is under the tree. Some red apples are on the table. Look! Lucy is putting the red apples into a basket. Lily is playing games under the tree. You can see many apples on the tree. Some are red and some are green. Their mother and father are carrying (运) a basket of apples home.

()1 .	The twins have	tree.	
	Α.	a red	B. an apple	C. a green
()2 .	There is a table	·	
	Α.	near the tree	B. behind the house	C. under the tree
()3 .		is playing games under the tree	e .
	Α.	Lucy	B. Lily	C. the twins
()4 .	There are	on the tree.	
	Α.	some apples	B. no apples	
	C.	some red apples and some green apples		
()5 .	Their father and mother are		
	Α.	putting apples under the tree		
	В.	picking apples in the tree		
	C.	carrying a basket of apples home		

八、书面表达,用 There be 结构描述教室里的物品,至少五句(所给句子不计入)。(满分 5 分)

提示:别忘了介词 in, on, under, beside, behind, in front of....

This is our classroom			
		Do you like our classroom?	

参考答案

听力材料:

- 一、听录音,选出你所听到的内容。(每小题读两遍)
- 1. between 2. forest 3. hard 4. cup 5. find 6. just right
- 7. cold soup 8. sofa 9. Sam is afraid. 10. There's a cup on the table.
- 二、听录音,选择合适的答句。(每小题读两遍)
- I have a cold.
- 2. What's in the bedroom?
- 3. Where's the house?
- 4. Are you afraid?
- 5. I'm cold.
- 三、听录音,根据所听内容判断下列句子是否正确,正确的用"T"表示,错误的用"F"表示。(短文读 两遍)

Hello, I'm Jim. Now I'm in my living room. There's a sofa. On the sofa, there are three caps. The blue one is big. The brown one is small. The black one is just right. I like it very much. Beside the sofa, there is a big table. There is a basketball under it. I can't play basketball, but my brother can. Can you play basketball?

- 四、听录音,填入所缺的单词。(每小题读三遍)
- 1. There is a big dog in front of me. I'm afraid.
- 2. The girl is in the room. She is hungry and thirsty. There is some soup on the table.
- 3. There is a river beside the house.
- 4. The girl is between the three bears.

听力答案

- —、BABCB BAACB
- \equiv FTFFF
- \equiv BBACB
- 四、1. front, afraid 2. room, hungry, thirsty, soup
 - 3. beside, house 4. between, bears

笔试答案

- -, 1. their, hair 2. soup, too 3. cold, doctor 4. many, then 5. ruler, move
- 1. in front of hime 2. a hard bed 3. tired and thirsty 4. too soft 5. just right
 - 6. 感冒 7. 救命 8. 找到表弟 9. 记住(得)单词
 - 10. 多么漂亮的房子啊!
- <u>∃</u>、CACCB BAACC
- 四、1. mangoes 2. Whose, Su Hai's 3. them, easy 4. is 5. her
 - 6. any 7. are, They're
- 五、1. there's 2. Really 3. Where 4. find 5. right
- 六、1. there's, in, forest 2. Come, soup, too, hot 3. can't(cannot), any, fruit
- 七、FFTFF BCBCC
- 八、略